
Greetings Media Personnel,

On behalf of United States Army Training and Doctrine Command, it is my 
pleasure to welcome you to the 2025 Department of Defense Warrior Games, 

Colorado Springs, Colorado!

The Department of Defense Warrior Games leverages the power of adaptive 
sports and inter-service competition to honor and support our wounded, 

ill, and injured service members and veterans. Furthermore, promoting the 
rehabilitation of our nation’s Warrior athletes.

We ask as we embark upon this journey together, we appreciate you capturing 
the love and resilience of these incredible athletes and help tell their story 
of healing and recovery through adaptive sports. Through your multimedia 
functions, you will etch yourselves into history with these athletes as they 

compete with the fighting spirit that lives in us all. Enjoy yourselves, support 
each other, and welcome to the team. It’s an honor to be a part of this journey 

with you.

Sincerely,

Dave Paschal
Program Director

WELCOME TO THE 2025 WARRIOR GAMES


